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Dates for your Diary  

Friday 23rd May- Last day before half term 

Congratulations to Ted P and Aoife- our Compassion Certificate winners this 

week!  

Chicks 

As some of you are aware, we have had the amazing opportunity to have some chicks in our classroom 

over the last 10 days. We have been learning about their life cycle. They have gone back today to go live 

on a big farm. It has been an amazing experience, and I am so proud of each child in reception for being 

so calm and patient with them.  

 

Sunny weather and uniform 

As we are now approaching summer, we will be spending more time outside in the sun. We ask if 

parents could pack a sun hat and apply sun cream as well as bring this in their bag. The last thing we 

want to deal with is overheated children as that is not fun for anyone. Thank you! 

 

School in a Bag fundraiser  

Thank you to everyone who came along to support the children in raising money for the new charity we 

are supporting, School in a Bag. The money raised is going towards supplying children with equipment 

they need for education. We hope you enjoy the spring bouquets the children have made.  

 
We have had an amazing week in Recpetion. Well done to everyone! 
 
Have a lovely week, Miss Stringer and Miss Coupe. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Home Learning Tasks 



 

In maths this week, we have been looking at counting back and counting on. See if you can 

answer these questions.  

1. Miss Stringer has moved forwards 4. Circle the number she started on.         

 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 

2. Miss Coupe has moved backwards 3. Circle the number she started on. 

 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
  

3. Mrs Phelen has moved forward 4. Circle the number she started on. 

 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
    

4. Lola has moved backwards 5. Circle the number she started on.  

 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 


